
	
	

Are	you	in	compliance	with	AHERA?	
		
Some	school	administrators	and	boards	are	not	even	aware	of	AHERA,	even	
though	it	governs	one	of	the	greatest	liabilities	that	exists	on	many	school	
campuses.	
		
In	1986	Congress	passed	the	Asbestos	Hazard	Emergency	Response	Act	(AHERA)	
which	requires	all	public	and	private	schools	(K‐12)	to	be	inspected	for	building	
materials	containing	asbestos.	
		
These	regulations	also	require	reinspection	of	your	facility	by	a	properly	trained	
and	licensed	person	every	three	years,	along	with	several	other	forms	of	
documentation	and	notifications	of	your	community.	
		
Building	Solutions	has	been	assisting	our	school	clients	with	AHERA	compliance	
for	over	two	decades,	saving	them	hundreds	of	thousands	of	dollars	in	potential	
fines	and	penalties.	
		
If	you’d	like	a	review	of	your	AHERA	records,	free	of	charge,	to	determine	if	you	
appear	to	be	in	compliance,	give	us	a	call	or	reply	to	this	email.	Even	if	you	don’t	
know	where	to	begin	in	trying	to	achieve	compliance,	let	us	know.	
		
If	it’s	time	for	your	reinspection,	we’ll	be	happy	to	help	with	that	as	well.	
		
Thank	you	for	considering	Building	Solutions	for	your	facility	needs.		
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